
Authorizing the City Manager to renew a sludge hauling contract with 
Sheridan Environmental for the hauling of wastewater biosolids in the 

amount of $545 per truck.

RES-0930



Contract

• This is the final year for renewal of our annual sludge hauling of wastewater 
biosolids.

• The City has had a great working relationship with Sheridan and wish to 
extend this contract for the final year of the allowed renewal window.



City staff requests authorizing the City Manager to renew a sludge hauling 
contract with Sheridan Environmental for the hauling of wastewater biosolids 

in the amount of $545/truck.
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